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7th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As you are aware the National Education Union are holding two more strike days on 
Wednesday, 15th and Thursday, 16th March.  We have, once again, reviewed the timetable to 
see if it is possible to keep the school open for specific year groups in addition to those pupils 
who have been contacted or who have registered as critical worker families. 
 
To help with your planning and to provide as much advance warning as possible I would like 
to confirm that school will be open for the following year groups: 
 
Wednesday, 15th March: Year 10 and Year 7. 
Thursday, 16th March:  Year 10 and Year 9. 
 
Year 10 will be continuing with their exams and should bring in additional revision on those 
days if their teacher is not present. 
 
Years 7 and 9 should also bring in additional work books on their relevant days should their 
teachers not be present on specific days.     
 
Once again, I apologise for the disruption that this causes.  These are the last of the four 
strike days that have currently been announced.  Should there be any announcements of the 
strikes being suspended then school will be open as usual. 
 
May I also remind you of a change in date for the training day that was in the calendar for the 
14th March.  This has been moved to the 18th April so the first day back for pupils after the 
Easter holidays will be the 19th April.   School will therefore be open as normal on the 14th 
March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher  

 
 


